315" March ,2023

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

CONGRATULATIONS!

vour child was successful today in winning our “Teacher for A Day”
raffle.

Your child was given a raffle ticket for speaking kindly to others which
has been our schools’ PBL focus for this week and their name was drawn
as one of the two winning students.

On Monday 3™ April, your child can wear out of uniform (dress like a
teacher) and will be assisting their classroom teacher in planning the
day. Their lunch and recess will be provided.

S Jordiser

Sally Jordison
APC&I



